
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE JUNE 2024 

Beacon Ave S & 15th Ave S Safety Project 

Construction begins as early as July 

 

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT 
Ching Chan, Public Engagement Lead 
Beacon15thSafety@seattle.gov | (206) 900-8728 
seattle.gov/transportation/Beacon15thSafety 
Interpretation services are available for free. 

  

PROJECT OVERVIEW 
Our project was guided by Seattle’s Vision Zero plan to 
prevent serious collisions by designing safer streets. This 
project will help manage driver speeds and encourage 
more walking and biking. 
 
During construction, you will see us working on the 
following tasks: 
 

• We will repair sections of the sidewalk near 
intersections along the entire route. 

• We will add pedestrian push buttons to each 
crossing at S Hanford St & Beacon Ave S and at 
the south and west crossings of 15th Ave S & S 
College St. 

• To improve accessibility, we will add 35 new 
ramps, allowing people who use wheels to travel 
safely between Dr. Jose Rizal Bridge and S 
Spokane St. 

• We will install concrete-protected bike lanes on 
both sides of 15th Ave S. 

• On both sides of Beacon Ave S, we will install 
post-protected bike lanes. 

• At the intersections of S Charles St & Golf Dr S, 
15th Ave S & S College St, and 15th Ave S & 
Beacon Ave S, we will add bike signals. 

• We will build bus stop islands on both sides of 
Beacon Ave S at S Hanford St and outside of the 
Beacon Hill Link Light Rail Station. 

 

Scan the QR code 

to visit our project 

website for the 

latest construction 

updates. 

WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT  
During construction, you can expect the 
following: 

• We will be working from Monday to 
Friday, starting at 7:00 A.M. and 
finishing at 5:00 P.M. 

• We may need to temporarily change the 
traffic flow to accommodate the 
construction work. 

• There will be temporary restrictions on 
parking. 

• Some of the work activities might be 
noisy. This includes using backup alarms 
for safety, heavy vehicles, and power 
tools. 

 

PROJECT TIMELINE 
We expect construction to run from July 2024 
through spring 2025. 
 

Business owners 

and managers: 

Scan the QR code 

to take our 

business survey. 



  
 

 This project is funded by the 9-year Levy to Move Seattle, 

approved by voters in 2015. Learn more about the levy at 

www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle 


